
 
 

A New Commandment 

31 When he had gone out, Jesus said, “Now is the Son of Man 

glorified, and God is glorified in him. 32 If God is glorified in 

him, God will also glorify him in himself, and glorify him at 

once.33 Little children, yet a little while I am with you. You will 

seek me, and just as I said to the Jews, so now I also say to 

you, ‘Where I am going you cannot come.’ 34 A new 

commandment I give to you, that you love one another: just as 

I have loved you, you also are to love one another. 35 By this all 

people will know that you are my disciples, if you have love for 

one another.” 

                        Welcome to Seacliff Uniting Church!                                                                                            
If you are new to the area, visiting friends or family, or on a holiday, to 
you we extend a warm welcome, and invite you to share fully in worship 
and fellowship.    Our Minister until 23.6. 2019, is Rev. Gary Stuckey.                          
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This Week at Seacliff  

Movie Mates             Time TBA  Tuesday 21st May 
Women’s Night  F/ship  7.30pm Wed. 22nd May 
                                 What’s  News   
We welcome Rev. Gary Stuckey to lead our worship this morning. 
Congregation meeting today. 
A reminder about the congregation meeting today, after worship. 
Information has been provided in newsletters for the last two 
weeks to help us make an informed decision. 
The meeting will begin immediately after worship. If there are no 
questions ort points of discussion, we will proceed immediately to 
the vote (secret ballot) and the meeting will be finished in about 4 
minutes. 
 If there are any matters needing explanation, or other urgent 
items of business, we will go straight to morning tea, and the 
meeting will resume at 11.00 am. 
 
Financial matters 
A reminder that today is the advertised last day for the return of 
response sheets (with E-give forms as appropriate) in connection 
with our financial planning for ministry placement. If you have not 
returned your form yet, please take urgent steps to get your 
information to Colin, as per the instructions on the form. 
We need to get our up-to-date information to the Placements 
Committee by the end of this week.                                       Max 
 
WOMENS NIGHT FELLOWSHIP 

Our meeting, this coming Wednesday night, 23rd May, 
at 7.30pm is a “Night of Music” with Arthur Tucker.                 
We look forward to as many members attending as possible to 
enjoy this evening.  The blue group are on supper so it is sure to 
be delicious.  Come and join us.                                           Von 
 
Cogs N Coffee  
It was a delightful experience riding through the parklands which 
had been refreshed by the recent rains, amazing what rain will do. 
Meet at the shops near the Warradale train station at 8.30am for 
next week’s ride to Pt Adelaide.     Cheers.                          Brian 



 
A REMINDER FROM CHURCH COUNCIL: 
The work of volunteers in our congregation is very much 
appreciated. 
It is important for us all to remember that if we will be on the 
Church premises alone we must at least ensure someone is 
aware we are there.  If there is a risk involved, eg climbing 
ladders, this must not be done alone. 
                                                   Rosemary Thomson, Secretary 
 Election Day Stall Proceeds 
Would election day stall conveners please count your nett 
proceeds (i.e. minus expenses incurred) preferably co-signed, 
package securely and label before storing safely and forwarding 
to Assistant Treasurer Bruce asap, possibly on Sunday 19th for 
banking.                                     Thank you, David G (Treasurer) 
 

 
TakeUs2 Thank You note  
A big thank you to all those who helped out in the kitchen last 
Sunday evening. At different times, many people helped out and it 
was very much appreciated. Of particular appreciation was the 
two ladies who did the bulk of the washing and drying from the 
first course. Everyone was appreciated.                   Geoff and 
Bev. 
 
COMN (Community Outreach Mission Network) 
A reminder of the Network meeting to be held here at Seacliff UC 
on Wed 29th May with a shared meal at 6pm.  The meeting is 
open to all comers. The speaker will be Mr. Paul Goh, Synod 
officer for Transforming Justice and “CALD”: Culturally and 
Linguistically Diverse of the Uniting Church.                       Max  
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Worship Leader for Today:  Rev. Gary Stuckey                    
Lectionary for Today: 19th May 2019: Acts 11: 1-18;         

Ps 148 ; Rev 21: 1-6 ; Jn 13: 31-35. .                                  
Reminder for Stewards:26 .5. 2019                                                 
L Milner                  Von Bollinger 

  

 

 

                                       

Church Office Information 
Open Thursday and Friday  

9.30am – 12.30pm 
 8296 1517 

                                    Email: office@seacliffuc.org 
                              Website:  www.seacliffuc.org 

Items for the Newsletter 

Please email items to 

newsletter@seacliffuc.org 

by 9.30am on Wednesdays.   
If you do not have access to 
email, please phone or call in 
at the church office and it will 
be forwarded for you.  

 

Interim Ministerial oversight 
is in the care of Rev. Gary 
Stuckey.  

Gary’s mobile no. is 0488 
017 187. 

 
 

 

 

,Welcome to our Church.  
Things you need to know, especially if you are a visitor.                      
Fire exits are marked. Please take note. In the case of an 
emergency evacuation please gather on the Western Lawns 
under the Pine Tree. St John First Aid Kit - on top of the 
pigeon holes up from the ramp. Toilets are available through 
the door front right of the Worship Area or out through the 
turn around point on the ramp. Morning tea is held after 
the service – we hope you will join with us.  More information  
is available from the Steward’s Table and displays scattered 
around “The Middle Hall”. 

http://www.seacliffuc.org/
mailto:newsletter@seacliffuc.org

